
July 17, 2020 

His Worship John Tory 

Mayor, City of Toronto 

City Hall, 2/F 

100 Queen St W. 

Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 

RE: Support for the Mobility Greenway Conservancy (IE14.17) 

Dear Mayor Tory and Toronto City Councillors, 

On behalf of pointA, I am writing to express our support for the Our Greenway Conservancy and its Mobility 

Greenway plan. For nearly two decades, pointA has proudly operated the Smart Commute program within 

the North Toronto area where Our Greenway is proposing the 31 kilometres of Mobility Greenway. This 

initiative is integral to not only enabling greater transportation options for residents and those who pass 

through the area, but also increases access to underutilized greenspace while also preventing flooding and 

ensuring more resilience in the area. This aligns with pointA’s organizational mandate to offer programs and 

services that benefit the environment, economy, and health and well-being of our communities.  

We are grateful and supportive of Mayor Tory and Toronto City Council’s recovery efforts, the development of 

ActiveTO, and more bike lanes across Toronto. The Mobility Greenway would only add to these efforts and 

continue to enable our resilient and sustainable economic recovery.  

Thank you for your attention and consideration and we look forward to seeing the Mobility Greenway 

implemented in North Toronto soon.  

Sincerely, 

Dorinda So 

Executive Director 
647.200.5394 | dso@pointa.ca 
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